Dear Year 2 parents,

Please could your children arrive for the Wednesday performance wearing dark trousers/leggings and tops/t-shirts which they will wear under their costumes. (Please do not feel as though you need to buy anything new, any plain t-shirts/ leggings/ joggers will be fine.) The children will get changed into their costumes at the Community Centre with our help. Please can the narrators arrive in smart clothes (non-uniform) at the same time. Parents will collect their children from the Community Centre after the performance.

On Thursday 8th December, please could all Year 2 children come into school in the morning wearing their dark, plain clothing again, not school uniform that day (and narrators in their smart clothes). The children will walk down to the Community Centre after having an early lunch and will put on their costumes ready for the 1:30pm performance. After the performance, we will all walk back to school and parents will collect their children from school at 3:15pm.

We are in need of a few items for costumes and we would really appreciate any donations of the following if possible:

- tinsel
- angel wings
- haberdashery rope (or something similar that could be used as belts for the shepherds and wise men's tunics)

Kind regards, The Year 2 Team